
22 February 2010 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Board and Officer vacancies 

Just a reminder that nominations/applications are currently being sought for the 
following key elected and appointed Faculty posts: 

• Three elected posts on the Faculty Board (two universally elected members, and 
a constituency elected member of Wales (Deadline: 5 00 pm on Friday 26 
February) 
• Director of Training (Deadline: 5 00 pm on Friday 26 February) 
• Registrar (Deadline: 5 00 pm on Monday 8 March) 

Further information about these posts is available in the members’ area of the 
site.  

Applications are also invited for the newly created post of Deputy Chief Examiner 
Research Methods. The postholder would work closely alongside the current Chief 
Examiner Research Methods, Dr Katherine Venables, to ensure that our trainees 
are properly assessed with regards to their competence in research methods, 
usually in the form of a dissertation. You can view the job description and person 
specification on the website. 

The deadline for completed, signed applications to reach the Faculty is 
Wednesday 31 March 2010. The application form is also available on the website. 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 
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